
 
 

NOTICE 
 

Invitation to the 2020 Pre-State of the Nation (Pre-SONA)  
Economic and Infrastructure Cluster Forum  

 
 The Philippine Consulate General in Chongqing would like relay to the Filipinos 
in its jurisdiction an invitation from the Bangko Sentral ng Pilipinas Investor Relations 
Office (BSP IRO) to the 2020 Pre-State of the Nation Address (Pre-SONA) – 
Economic and Infrastructure Cluster Forum: Regaining Momentum, Accelerating 
Recovery in a Post Covid-19 World. 
 
 The online forum will be streaming live on 08 July 2020, 11:00 AM-12:30 PM. 
 
 Interested Filipinos may watch the live stream by visiting 
bit.ly/PreSONA2020EconInfra 
 

  
 
 
Chongqing, People’s Republic of China 
07 July 2020 
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